Julia

Julia Doherty

Deputy Assistant U.S. Trade Representative for Agricultural Affairs
Office of the U.S. Trade Representative

202-395-9559 desk

From: Dunn, Alexandra <dunn.alexandra@epa.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 7:57 AM

To: Nemelka, Michael N. EOP/USTR <Michael.N.Nemelka@ustr.eop.gov>; Mclntosh, Chad
<mcintosh.chad@epa.gov>

Cc: Nishida, Jane <Nishida.Jane@epa.gov>; Kovner, Karissa <Kovner.Karissa@epa.gov>; Chang, Elle
<chang.elle@epa.gov>; Doherty, Julia M. EOP/USTR <Julia_Doherty@ustr.eop.gov>

Subject: Pesticide Delays in Mexico - Letter from Croplife

Good Morning Mike,

On behalf of myself and Chad Mcintosh, I’'m touching base on the attached letter from Croplife
America (CLA), which | imagine you have already seen.

Now that USMCA has entered into force, the CLA letter BESHRISNETIENEGEGEGEEE

Might you be available in the next few weeks to discuss if and how we could use USMCA to work
through these issues? If you are available, I'll see if we can get a call set up perhaps after Labor Day.

Thanks so much,

Alex

Alexandra Dapolito Dunn, Esq.

Assistant Administrator

Office of Chemical Safety and Pollution Prevention
US Environmental Protection Agency



